
From: Alan Lowenthal
To: Luis Lipchak
Cc: Robert Knop; Terrell Stansbury
Subject: Re: Extension of Time Confirmation AO 2024-10 Lowenthal
Date: Friday, August 16, 2024 4:35:07 PM

Yes, I confirm. 
Alan Lowenthal

On Fri, Aug 16, 2024 at 12:45 PM Luis Lipchak <llipchak@fec.gov> wrote:

Congressman Lowenthal,

Thank you for speaking with me and agreeing to extend the time for the Commission to
consider your advisory opinion request to September 20, 2024.  Please reply all to this email
and confirm that you have agreed to the extension.

Thank you,

Luis Lipchak

Federal Election Commission

Office of General Counsel – Policy Division

1050 First Street NE

Washington, DC  20463

202-694-1331
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